
 

 

 

 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/145/2021-2022                                                                              29th OCT 2021 

DIWALI 2021 
Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings! 
 

Happy Diwali !  
 

Diwali is a time of celebration, 
introspection and to light up each 
other’s lives and hearts. Year 2021 
has been challenging for many across 
the globe, but at the same time it has 
reinforced in us the belief that there 
is always hope for the better. 
 

Every Diwali the school takes up a 
community initiative and strives to 
create awareness and impact, 
especially with respect to the 
environment. This year we have 
picked up the SEWA Program initiated 
by CBSE. 
 

Motivated by this Program, of the 
CBSE, our students of Grades X and XII enthusiastically participated in a 
Plantation Drive recently at school.  
 

The students planted various saplings including Ashoka, Neem, Belpatra, 
Saptparni, Kadamb and Kachnaar. The students participated in the drive 
enthusiastically and helped each other in planting the saplings. All the saplings 
were planted in the school ground by students keeping in mind the Covid 
Protocols.  
 

The students along with the teachers also took an oath to look after the planted 
saplings, plant more and more trees and encourage others to do the same. Some 
of the students also shared their experiences and shared their joy with others. 



We encourage you to take this initiative further and plant a sapling with your 

family and do your bit for the environment this Diwali and share with us a 

photograph of the same. All Class Teachers will be eagerly waiting to see the 

photographs. 

• Please note that the school will remain closed from 30th October 2021 

to 7th, November 2021.  

• The school reopens on 8th November with the usual Timetable. 

Stay Happy and Safe! 
 
Wishing all of you great bonding and family time together! 
 

Happy Diwali!  

 

Thank you 
 

Warm Regards  
Nidhi Tewari  
Principal 
 


